
 

 

Hello families, 

Your children had a great week. They had fun turning a paper plate into a basket 

and making Ducky Duddles. I hope that they are sharing about their day with you. 

On Monday and Tuesday this week we will make PJ Funny Bunny and read the 

book It’s Not Easy Being a Bunny. In this book PJ doesn’t want to be a bunny 

anymore and he travels off in search of a new family, but in the end, he decides 

that being a bunny is exactly what he’s supposed to be. We will also sing some 

new bunny songs, play some bunny games, and hopefully be able to enjoy our 

playground! 

Wednesday and Thursday they will be turning themselves into bunnies by making 

a bunny headband. We will do the Bunny Pokey and have some hopping fun. They 

will also bring home their Spring basket. 

Our Friday class will make a cute chick project. 

Mrs. Villone, Mrs. Gronemeyer, and I hope that you all have a wonderful Spring 

break! We are all hoping that we come back to some warmer weather and 

sunshine. 

See you soon! 

Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important Dates 

April 3rd - April 7th - NO SCHOOL – Spring recess 


